
 

 

 

Christ the Lord Church  
Sunday Service: 10 am 

         for the week of June 9 - June 16, 2022 
Mark your calendars: 
Saturday, June 11 at 1pm ...Town Hall Public 
      Meeting in CTL Sanctuary 
Sunday, June 12 at 12 Noon …12 Steps to a 

Compassionate Life class 
Monday, June 13 - Friday, June 24...LaCasita 

Closed for Summer Vacation 
Saturday, June 18 at 1pm ...Town Hall Public  
      Meeting in CTL Sanctuary 
Saturday, June 18 at 4pm...Vestry meeting via 
      Zoom 

Saturday, June 25 at 11 am…Drum Circle and 
Food Sale in our CTL parking lot. (see Drum 
Circle Update and Needs) 

Sunday, June 26 at Noon...12 Steps to a 
Compassionate Life class 

Monday, June 27 - Friday, July 29...LaCasita 
Summer School Session 

Sunday, July 10 at Noon…12 Steps to a 
Compassionate Life class 

Saturday, July 23 at 4pm…Vestry meeting via 
Zoom  

 
Congratulations, Rev. Lois! CTL celebrated 
both the 10 anniversary of her ordination to the 
priesthood and the feast of Pentecost, June 5. 
We are so grateful to have Rev. Lois as our 
shepherd and leader. Thank you to all CTL 
members for helping Rev. Lois celebrate her 
special occasion and for all the delicious food 
from our gracious hostesses Trish and Christine. 
A  plaque listing the many qualities we cherish 
about Rev. Lois was presented to her during 
announcements. Thank you, Rev. Lois, for being 
our priest. 
 
Drum Circle Update and Needs: Things are 
really coming together thanks to the generosity of 
our members.  We still need a cashier for sales 
and help with set-up and clean-up.  Publicity in 
social media outlets is very much appreciated.  
Please contact Elaine Brady if you would like to 
donate and/or participate in the Drum Circle event.  
 

Layette ministry:  Joanne Addy wishes to thank 
all who donated beautiful unused baby items 
and monetary gifts. Joanne and I will be 
delivering to the Medical Center in Martinez this 
coming week. 
 
12 Steps to a Compassionate Life class is 
resuming! These classes will be held every other 
Sunday after worship & fellowship, beginning on 
June12. Please sign up either at church (printed 
sign-up sheet in the narthex) or online here. 
 
Would you like to help bring communion to 
elders in assisted living?   
Rev. Lois will be taking communion to residents 
of Piedmont Gardens in Oakland once a month. 
Anyone wishing to join her in this outreach 
service is welcome, either for one visit or more.  
Carpooling is possible; please contact Rev. Lois. 
 
2022 Stewardship Campaign:  Christine 
Nadeau has graciously agreed to be our 
stewardship chair for this year. Can you help?  
Please contact Christine or Elaine Brady. 
 
Special  Requests;  
   Peter Champion had surgery Monday, June 6. 
Please keep him in your prayers.  
   Sandy’s hip replacement surgery was on May 
27. Several people have volunteered to help 
with various tasks while she is out. If you need 
assistance that would usually involve Sandy, 
please contact Elaine Brady or Rev. Lois. Sandy 
hopes to be back in the office by mid- to late 
July. Please keep her in your prayers. 
 
Margaret Smyth’s new address is 1228 
Rossmoor Parkway, Apt 117, Walnut Creek, CA 
94595 
 
Donations and pledge payments to support 
CTL and our various ministries may be given at 
https://christthelord.gvtls.com, or by sending a 
check to the church. 
 
* A note from interim e-news editor Elaine 
Brady: Please send information and requests to 
ctl.church.office19@gmail.com            

Christ the Lord Church Office Hours 

The church office will not be open on a regular 

schedule until further notice. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jOod29z21yb00Q2WHktQqWsI1jKgAUVm/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116795679420559368317&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://christthelord.gvtls.com/

